Minutes of OFMC General Membership Meeting — March 7th, 2020 — Held at OFMC Field.

Board members present:

Dom DiDomenico — President, Bill Fuori — Vice President, Jim Baker — Treasurer, Dawna Baker —
Secretary, Ed Luhrman — Safety Officer, Jesse Hinds — Safety Officer, Paul Manning — Field
Marshall, Mike Redys — Representative and Peter Ferguson — Representative

Called to order at 10:01 AM w/ pledge led by Dominic DiDomenico - President.

1. Minutes for the February 2020 Meeting were accepted.

2. The Treasurers Report was read with updates by Jim Baker. Indicated net available
finances of $33,394.83 as of February 29th and was accepted.

3. 15 New Member packets this month

4. 5new member packs were handed out during the meeting: Pete Finan, Allen Kowalsky,
Eugene Chicoine, Gerry Graetz and Lee Simmonds.

5. Memorial has been updated
6. Runway repair completed. Thank you to the volunteers who accomplished this task for
the club.
7. New front gate combination as of end of meeting. Members should have received an
email with the updated gate combination.
8. New Windsock up, thank you for the volunteers who did this for the club.
9. BOD decision to cap at 300 members and in place effective immediately.
10. Recap of upcoming events:

o Saturday & Sunday 3/21 & 22 — Spring IMAC event

o Saturday 4/18 — Spring fling event

o Saturday & Sunday 4/25 & 26 — Pattern event
11. Gary Doerean spoke about the Electric event and stated if we want this to occur next
year, someone should submit the sanction request now.
12. Mike Candelori brought up the field being crowded lately and there not being enough
benches. Brought up before but nothing done.
13. Dawna mentioned again the importance to Greenways for our Volunteer hours.
Mowers should get their hours to the Captain of each team and they will in turn get those to
Dawna for submission to the Greenways point person.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 AM by Dominic DiDomenico — President
Submitted 3/9/2020 by OFMC 2020 Secretary: Dawna Baker



